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Greetings!
We’re proud to call you a supporter.  Please find enclosed our 2016 Kentucky Center Governor’s School for the Arts E-Brochure. Feel free to share this with students, parents, teachers--anyone who is a friend to GSA!
Follow this link:
http://issuu.com/thekentuckycenter/docs/gsa_2016_brochure_
Interested students can apply for ArtShops and Summer Program Auditions beginning October 1 via Please find dates below.
ArtShops
November 7th
 Paducah (McCracken County High School)
November 14th
 Danville (Centre College)
Morehead (Morehead State University)
November 21st
Louisville (Louisville Collegiate School)
Bowling Green (Bowling Green High School)
 
Auditions
March 4
Bowling Green (Western Kentucky University)
March 11- 12
Murray (Murray State University)
March 18 - 19
Danville (Centre College)
April 1– 2
Morehead (Morehead State University)
April 8-9
Louisville (Louisville Collegiate School)
Dear Freshmen, Sophomores, Juniors, and Parents:

Read below to learn about the dates for the Kentucky Governors School of the Arts ArtShops and Auditions for their 2016 Summer Program.  There has been an overhaul of the GSA website and general communication network this year that to me seems to be a little more difficult to access.  If you have questions, feel free to call, email, or visit my office and I'll do my best to answer your questions.  The deadline to apply for auditions for the summer program is December 31st.  The application is available on the Kentucky GSA website which is now combined with the Kentucky Center for the Performing Arts.  Freshmen can only attend the ArtShops.  Sophomores and Juniors can attend the ArtShops AND Audition for the Summer Program at Centre College.  Important Dates are listed below.  Make sure you check out the link to access the new Kentucky GSA Brochure!

 

Apply to the Summer Program
For three weeks every summer, over 200 of Kentucky’s most talented and creative high school students are invited to grow and learn together at the Governor’s School for the Arts’ college summer residence program.  Rising juniors and seniors in high school are offered in-depth instruction in one of nine artistic disciplines: architecture + design, creative writing, dance, drama, instrumental music, musical theatre, new media, visual art, and vocal music.  The honor of experiencing GSA includes:

· Attending the program for FREE (all students receive full tuition, room and board). 

· Opportunities to learn in a supportive community of distinguished master-teachers. 

· College preparation, career counseling, and the chance to meet college representatives during an exclusive GSA college fair. 

· Arts-related community service opportunities. 

· The excitement of performing/exhibiting at the Student Performance Festival at the conclusion of the program. 

· Serious fun! 

Students are immersed in a rigorous schedule of daily seminars, master classes, lectures, hands-on workshops and field trips. While each student specializes in one art form, all students participate in structured, interdisciplinary arts experiences designed to familiarize them with the joys and challenges of specialties other than their own.  Upon completion of the summer program, students become part of the ever-growing GSA alumni network, gaining a variety of opportunities such as scholarships and funding through the Toyota Alumni Fund (visit the Alumni Lounge of this website for more).

WHO IS ELIGIBLE?
Residents of Kentucky who are sophomores or juniors in a Kentucky high school or home school at the time of applying. Students attending conservatories outside of the state may be considered, but the parents still must be residents of Kentucky.

ArtShops 
ArtShops provide an arts immersion experience. Each fall, GSA schedules workshops in communities throughout Kentucky.  The purpose of these ArtShops is to provide high school freshmen, sophomores and juniors with the opportunity to spend a day in a facility close to their hometown in a hands-on arts enrichment opportunity and provides teachers and parents with information about the program.

Summer Program

Every summer for the past twenty-eight years, GSA and our faculty of professional artist/educators have guided over two hundred of Kentucky’s finest young artists through three weeks of incredibly intense (and incredibly fun) arts instruction .GSA auditions promising high school sophomores and juniors in nine different arts disciplines: Architecture+Design, Creative Writing, Dance, Drama, Instrumental Music, Musical Theatre, New Media: Stillshot Photography and Film, Visual Art and Vocal Music.

For three solid weeks residing on a college campus, the students discover the power of their art and their place as an artist. It’s a thrilling, often life-changing experience, as they meet new friends, explore their creativity, and discover new things about who they are and who they can be in the future.

Alumni Support

Scholarships

Because GSA alumni are talented and driven individuals who want to make a difference in their communities, 26 colleges and universities (both inside and outside of Kentucky) offer scholarship opportunities to GSA alumni.

College and Career Day

Representatives from over 80 colleges and universities from across the country audition and interview graduates in the fall during GSA’s College and Career Day. Students can meet with representatives from such prestigious programs as the Savannah College of Art and Design and the Cincinnati Conservatory of Music, along with great programs from the University of Kentucky, the University of Louisville, Transylvania University, Morehead State University, Bellarmine University, Centre College, Eastern Kentucky University, Western Kentucky University, and many more.  

Life-Long Connections

GSA network consists of over 5,000 alumni. Once an alumnus, GSA offers a lifetime of network and support.  Alumni have the opportunity to apply for the Toyota Alumni Fund (TAF) a fund set up to support alumni in professional development or community based creative projects. GSA asks alumni to perform and speak at events across the state and to be advocates for the arts in their communities. Alumni often return to GSA to work in many capacities including summer staff, guests artists and faculty members. 

